
 

PPG Patient Bulletin No.3 

Meet the Patient Participation Group 

Members of the Aboyne Medical Practice Patient Participation Group will be attending the 

Aboyne surgery between the hours of 9.00am and 5pm on Thursday 25th July 2024.  

The PPG was established to represent the views of patients and has been up and running in 

an official sense for around 3 months now. 

We will be handing out information designed to let patients know… 

1. That we exist 

2. The aims of the group 

We will also try to answer your questions and let you know how you can contact us, if you 

have something you want to say. 

You might even fancy getting involved as a member of the group itself. If so, you’d be 

warmly welcomed. 

You can also follow us on Facebook so that we can keep you in the loop about what were 

doing on your behalf. Here’s the link to our Facebook page. 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61556645264991 

If you tend to attend the Tarland surgery and can’t make it to Aboyne, we plan, if the day is 

a success, to hold a similar event in Tarland later in the year. 

 

 

 


